Werthwhile Inn, Inc.
7390 Highway 2
Commerce City, CO 80022
303 868-7054

March 24, 2017

Dear Derby Review Board Members:

We are Beverly and Joe at the Werthwhile Inn. We recently had a sign installed on the
front overhang of the building. We are impressed with the sign and have had many
compliments on it. The new sign is very visible at night when it is lit. However, we are
still having problems with customers finding our business during the daylight hours.

We are requesting approval to have signs painted on the front of the building and on the
Magnolia side of the building that matches the design of the neon sign on the overhang.

This will be done by a professional painter with enclosed copies attached hereto.
It will have a very nice look on the building and add to the ‘Derby Design of the
Fifties.’

Are there catalyst funds available to help with this project?

Thank you for taking this under consideration.
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Beverly V e Weghe Joe Stongle
303 868-7054




